On Monday, April 24, 2023. Mr. Chanin Khaochan (Deputy
Secretary-General) and the Investment Promotion Officers team
welcomed and discussed with the Industrial Technology Research
Institute (ITRI) from Taiwan about the benefits of applying for
investment

© 24 April 2023

Mr. Chanin Khaochan

(Deputy Secretary-General) and Investment Promotion Officers team welcomed and

discussed with the Industrial Technology Research Institute (ITRI) from Taiwan

21 persons discussed the benefits of applying for the investment promotion

under the current policy and discussed the overview of various industries in

Thailand, such as the electronics industry, electrical vehicles, machineries

and Automation System. These will provide a guideline for studying the

possibility of investment in Thailand in the near future.



